
 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Manitowoc County Village Association is holding its quarterly meeting at  
K-City Banquet Hall, 1233 Main St, Kellnersville, WI 54215 at 6:30 PM on 
Wednesday, October 18, 2023.  The scheduled speaker is Bob Ziegelbauer, 
speaking on the new shared revenue law and update on the budget.  
 
Village Board members may be in attendance to gather information and participate 
in discussion.  This may constitute a meeting of the Village Board pursuant to State 
ex rel Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis2d 553, 494 NW2d 408 (1993), 
although the Village Board will not take any formal action at this meeting. 
 

Dated September 19, 2023 
Stacy Grunwald, Clerk-Treasurer 

 
 
 
 
 


